
 

Lumen Christi College Parent Voice  
Minutes 

2 May 2022 – Administration Office 
 

Number Item Actions /Date 

1.  Attendance: Karen, Caroline, Jackie, Kristy, 

Tanya 

Apologies: Ros, Lana, Tracy 

 

2.  Prayer  - Karen Prendergast  

3.  Minutes of the previous meeting accepted 

Karen Tanya 

Correspondence: Parent Association Catholic 

Schools – distributed via email 

 

4.  Business Arising 

Discussion regarding increasing numbers in the 

Parent Voice. A diverse group of families at the 

school, finding a common thread to bring 

groups together. Caroline suggested :Friends of 

Groups eg Dance, Sport, Graduation etc. This 

could be a way to get people together – 

Teachers from various areas could work with 

students and suggest families who would like to 

be involved. 

Parent Voice to attend year 7 orientation – 

asking how we can support families, finding 

what they are nervous about and answering 

questions. A parent directory could also be set 

up at this time. 

Guest speaker Paul Litherland – Only 6 attended 

the online workshop. A reflection that this 

mode of presentation was not well received. 

 



 

Parents can access the talk online – this can be 

emailed. 

  

Discovery Centre Update-  As different age 

groups were separated the use of the space was 

hard to judge. This will be looked at further over 

the coming months to see how it functions and 

additional needs to the space. 

Facebook poll to be created on future guest 

speaker topics 

5.  Treasurer’s Report –  

Possible Grant :Matt Keogh – Images shown of 

outdoor classroom tables and seating $12 000 

to be provided if there is a positive outcome in 

the election for Matt Keogh. 

Planning of spending 2022 

Each item on the Wishlist was discussed the list 

will be finalized after more information is 

received for some items. 

The following was approved: (18 057) 

Drama Blocks Resource $4167 

PA portable sound system $500 

Large outdoor games $840 

Pulse oximeter $700 

Grow lights $300 

Perkins Program $750 

Chess and large games storage shed $1800 

Paul Dillon Seminar $7500 

Pen Readers $1500 

 

 

 



 

Donations of Lego to be asked for from parents 

for libary 

6.  New other business / Upcoming events 

Fathering project – still to be looked into 

Entertainment book – to be advertised now that 

Covid restrictions have lifted 

Mother’s Day – gifts to be held over until next 

year this years event will be online. Suggested 

that maybe it could be at another time to 

celebrate Mum’s but this will cause issues if the 

school tries to back fill missed events. 

 

Lumen Day will be on 15th August – Rolls to be 

made by Parent Voice 

 

 

7.  Open discussion  

Toilets- toilets had been locked due to damage 

by the students both intentional and incidental. 

Students are being encouraged to report 

damage and block teachers are being asked to 

check toilets after each break time. Karen stated 

that toilets should not be routinely locked. 

 

Uniforms – The uniform shop has had a 

shortage of certain items. The school has raised 

this issue with the uniform shop and they have 

stated they are having supply chain issues. 

Student’s can contact homeroom teachers if 

they are unable to wear the winter uniform. 

 

8.  Engagement - Catholic Schools Parents WA A 

guest speaker will come out to one of our 

meeting to look provide ideas on raising  

interest 

 

9.  Meeting closed 6.55 

Next meeting  To be advised – a facebook poll 

will be put out with different dates and time, 

then a decision will be made. 

 



 
 


